
  

                                                                                              
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 16th May 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In September, your child will be leaving the infants and starting a new chapter of their learning 

journey. If you have accepted a place at Noremarsh Junior School, please see the information 

below. If you are moving on elsewhere, please ignore this letter, inform the school office of 

where your child will be attending, and we wish you a smooth transition from Year 2 to Year 3.  

You will shortly be receiving a letter listing the induction arrangements for our Year 2 children 

moving up to Year 3. This includes visits between the two schools, a chance to familiarise 

themselves with the setting and a chance to meet staff. Mrs MacMeekin the Headteacher at 

Noremarsh has visited our school and shared stories with our children throughout the year.   

To enable us to start the migration of accounts and share transition information with you and 

Noremarsh, we would like to share your email address with Noremarsh. If you have any objections, 

please notify our school office by Monday 22nd May by 9am.  

Your School Grid account will be transferred over the summer holiday, and you will receive an 

email from them so please look out for this. Please DO NOT change the school details on your 

infants account yourself as this will confuse the system. We will do everything for you.  

The government UIFSM (Universal Infant Free School Meal) Scheme finishes when your child 

leaves the infants. Therefore, they will no longer qualify for a free school meal and if you want 

to carry on receiving a hot dinner you will need to set up your payment details. Instructions of 

how to do this will be forwarded from Dolce. 

 

 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Pass 
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Pupil Premium 

If your child is registered with us for pupil premium you will not be required to do anything. We 

have sent the transfer details to the Local Authority and the funding will be sent directly to 

Noremarsh from 1st September.  

We have a page on our website for the year 2 transition. As we share documents and 

information, we will upload them for your reference. It can be found here: Year 2 Transition 

(woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk) .  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Alison Pass 

Alison Pass 

Headteacher 
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